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Gene, 
 
Thanks for that key reminder!  I very well might have missed that input for 
the discussion tomorrow.  I am sorry you won't be there in person, but I 
believe that we will have the capability to have your voice there.  We will 
check in with Laila and Vanessa on that one. 
 
I am told we will have some experts from the state demographer office there 
tomorrow to give us their input on this question.  I am very pleased by that 
to say the least. 
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